
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE: 5/10/23  

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry, Traverse Hartshorn 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 33 customers in arrears for a total of $6600.35. 

The plant is running well. We made permit. 

The diesel tank was topped off after the rash of power outages. 

We have been reviewing sludge hauling costs. 

We received the information from DLZ Engineering regarding upgrades to the sewer plant. 

The estimate is $1,900,000.00. 

This will be reviewed and decisions made at a later date. 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

 

 


